13 May 2024

The Resident CABARITA NSW 2137

Dear Resident,

Construction works notification: Prince Edward Park Playground

As part of our commitment to provide high-quality play environments to our growing community, Council is pleased to share it will be installing a new piece of playground equipment at Prince Edward Park Playground in Cabarita.

The new equipment will replace items that are no longer serviceable. These works will require the temporary closure of the playground to allow for construction works to be carried out.

Construction is expected to commence in May 2024 and will be complete by July 2024, weather permitting. Works will be undertaken between 7am–5pm, Monday to Friday.

Nearby playgrounds are available at Cabarita Park, Bayview Park, Edwards Park and Kendall Reserve. We thank you for your patience while the works take place.

If you have any enquiries about these works, please contact our Project Manager, Nick Brown, on 9911 6336.

Kind regards,

Mayor Michael Megna City of Canada Bay

Michael

T 02 9911 6555 E council@canadabay.nsw.gov.au www.canadabay.nsw.gov.au Canada Bay Civic Centre 1A Marlborough Street, Drummoyne 2047

Locked Bag 1470, Drummoyne 1470 ABN 79 130 029 350